
Agreed Report for BOM Meeting 13th December 2023

● Well done to students on the completion of their Christmas exams.
Thank you to NS for organisation of this.

● Sincere thanks are expressed to the Parents' Association for their
continued hard work in support of the school.

● Congratulations to the TY cast and all involved staff on the
successful production of 'No Place Like Home'.

● SSE and Oide inservice day: Thanks to PF and KOD for their
organisation of this day of further professional development for
staff.

● Thanks to MD for the organisation of retreats for various year
groups. The Board commends and thanks staff for the successful
running of the Christmas Shoebox Appeal.

● Thanks to all staff who have led achievements in sport and all
extra-curricular activities recently.

● Thanks are expressed to Donall O'Brien and EM3 for the
sponsorship of a new set of jerseys for our first year and Junior
soccer teams.

● Thanks to all teachers, SNAs, and ancillary staff for their diligence
and hard work this term. The BOM would like to wish all staff in
the school a happy Christmas and a peaceful New Year.

Next meeting date is set for Thursday 1st February.


